
  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

Wath Church of England 

Primary School 

Newsletter 

Wednesday 22nd January 2020 

After School Spring Term Club 

Tuesday – Y5/Y6 Robotics 

Tuesday – Y5/Y6 Dance 

Wednesday – Y4/Y5/Y6 Girls’ Football 

Thursday – Y3/Y4 Sewing Club 

Thursday – Y1/Y2 Book Club 

Friday – Y2 Football 

If you have any questions about these clubs, 

please contact the adult shown as running the club 

from the letter via Class Dojo. 

PE Kit 

Please can all children bring their PE Kit to school 

on Monday and then take it home on Friday. This 

will ensure the children have their kit even if the 

days of their session’s changes. Below is an outline 

of the required PE kit.  

The correct PE kit is white T-shirt, black shorts 

and trainers/pumps. Leggings may be worn as long 

as they are plain. Ear rings must either be taken 

out or taped by the children.  

Sorry you are leaving 

At Easter, Mrs Waller will be leaving our school to 

pursue her interest in music and music teaching. 

We would like to thank her for her contribution to 

KS1, music across school and the many school 

performances which have featured her piano 

playing. We expect to be able to make a new 

appointment to start after Easter in Year 1.  

 

Sports Results 

Congratulations to the Y5/6 Sports Hall 

Athletics Team who won the Wath Area 

Competition on 20.01.20 at Wath Academy. 

The staff were very impressed with the 

children’s conduct and their sporting 

determination.  

The Totty Cup footballers were incredibly 

unlucky in their play-off match on Friday 

17th January away at Windhill Primary. After 

scoring the first goal, they eventually lost 

by two goals to one in a very close game. The 

staff were enormously proud of the way our 

very young team played against a well 

organised opposition.  

Spring Term Clubs 

The in school clubs which took place in the 

Autumn Term will continue in the Spring 

Term. Added to this are a playtime club for 

Y1 and Y2 led by Miss Wood and a Rockstars 

Club on Tuesday and Wednesday lunchtimes 

led by Mr Smith. In the after school 

activities we have planned, we have tried to 

ensure there are a variety of activities and 

that these provide opportunities for KS1 and 

KS2 children. Letters have been sent for 

the after school activities with a text being 

sent to families in the relevant year groups.  
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